
 
 
 
 
 
 

3000 Pinewood Avenue, Coquitlam, BC  V3B 7Y7 
Phone: 604-464-2513   Fax: 604-937-8056 

 

August 26, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,  
 
Greetings from Pinetree Secondary School!  We are very excited to be welcoming you to our school this upcoming 
September!  Below, you will find some very useful information.  
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024 

** Grade 9’s:  Will attend from 9:10 am – 12:25 pm  
Grade 9’s will take part in a short assembly then move to their PACK to complete Digital Literacy Boot Camp, 
where students will be given their SD43 login and MyEducation BC access information.  Please bring your device.  
School photos will also take place on this day and grade 9 students will enjoy a welcome lunch at 11:45 am.  
 

• 10:00 am – 11:00 am (Grade 10’s attend) 
• 11:00 am – 12:00 pm (Grade 11’s and 12’s attend) 

 

Wednesday, September 4th – Friday, September 6th 
“PACK” Schedule (students will report to PACK at 10:15 am each day):  

 
Wed – Fri  

7:50 – 9:06 Block 1 
9:10 – 10:20 Block 2 
10:25 – 10:55      PACK 
11:00 – 12:10 Block 3 
12:00 – 12:55 LUNCH 
12:55 – 2:05 Block 4 
2:10 – 3:20 Block 5 

 

***PACK is the homeroom for Pinetree students, and they are organized by grade.  Students will get their PACK number 
later this week. PACK room numbers will be posted in September. 
 
School Photos: Tuesday, Sept 3rd, 2024. During PACK. 
 
Forms and Fees:  
Information to follow later this week.  All fees are paid though SD43’s Schools Cash Online. 
 
Lockers: 
We use an on-line locker assignment system.  Registration details will be sent to students later this week.  Please only 
select a locker if you plan on using it.   


